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Dear Toronto City Council,
 

Greetings of Peace! All the best! All the blessings! 

Good day!
 
We (Filipino-Canadian Community House organization) , a registered non-profit and
 
charitable organization ,
 
serving newcomers, youth, adults , seniors and marginalized groups is strongly supporting this
 
MM34.44.
 
Our united, proud, strong, joyful, hard working, successful and committed Filipino
 
Community of more than 750,000
 
is thankful, appreciative and greatfull for making the Month of June, Filipino Heritage
 
Month. We are all on this Together!
 
Thank you very much. Appreciation from the Filipino-Canadian Community House.
 
Make your everyday great. Best regards.
 
Honest Service To Humanity Is The Best Work Of Life!
 

Respectfully yours,
 
Maria Guiao
 
President, Filipino-Canadian Community House
 

mailto:clerk@toronto.ca
mailto:Councillor_Shan@toronto.ca



